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Memo: 
To:  AACS School Administrators 
Re: REDUCED Scoring Costs for SAT 10 Testing in 2012! 
 

November 15, 2011 

 

Dear AACS School Administrator: 

 

Annual achievement testing is one of the best things you can do for your students and teachers.  It is a vital tool in the 

continual process of assessing the needs of your students and the best approaches to meeting those needs.  I hope you 

are planning to participate in the SAT 10 testing program that the AACS puts together each year to assist our member 

schools.   

 

REDUCED SCORING COSTS HAVE BEEN NEGOTIATED FOR 2012 TESTING! 
 

A new basic package of scoring services has been negotiated for the AACS program.  Savings on scoring services will be 

more than 20%.  The new basic package of scoring services will include a Student Report with Clusters, a Group Report 

with Clusters, a Master List of Test Results, a Master List Summary, a Student Record Label, and an OLSAT8 Summary 

Report.  Note that a Student Report with Narrative will no longer be included in the basic package.  Schools may choose 

to add that as an optional report or may copy the Student Report with Clusters for school records and use the original 

Student Report for a home report. 

 

Scoring Cost Summary: Savings of more than $2.25 per student! 
Booklet or Answer Document 2011 Cost Reduced 2012 Cost 

Grades K-3 Test Booklet (answers in booklet) $12.14 $9.85 

Grades K-3 Test Booklet with OLSAT8 $14.89 $12.46 

Grades 4-12 Answer Document $10.14 $7.90 

Grades 4-12 Answer Document with OLSAT8 $12.10 $9.85 

 

Pearson Education will provide order forms to the AACS and we will post them on our website by January 3.  

All member schools will receive an email and a password for accessing the forms.  This should significantly streamline 

the process of receiving your forms.  There will not be a mechanism for ordering online, but you will be able to print 

order forms and return them to Pearson by mail or fax beginning January 3.  We will be happy to mail a print version of 

forms to any school that is unable to download and print the forms from our web site.  Just call our office for assistance 

beginning January 3.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeff Walton 

AACS Executive Director 


